M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Ed Massey, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
June 1, 2017
RE:
Reconvening of the Local Planning Committee to update the District Facility Plan 

On Wednesday, May 31, the Local Planning Committee met to discuss and vote on the minor adjustment to the District Facility Plan.  The committee voted to add the Ignite Institute to the District Facility Plan.  Attached is a copy of the Finding and the proposed addition.

I recommend the board approved the finding and the changes to update the District Facility Plan.

Eric McArtor

Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
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